Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila

May 16, 2017

MEMORANDUM

FOR : MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
This Department

This refers to the memorandum dated 26 April 2017 of DPWH NCR Director MELVIN B.
NAVARRO, endorsing the request of District Engineer ROSELLER A. TOLENTINO Quezon City 1
District Engineering Office, for the modification of the hereunder stated project:

Project Description Physical Target / Cost
Location as per GAA as modified per as modified
= GAA/Original

UACS: 292003020401611
MFO 2 : Flood Management
Services - Construction/
Maintenance of Flood
Mitigation Structures and
Brgy. Sta. | Drainage Systems,

MFO 2 : Flood Management y
Services - Construction/ 908 Lm .~ 993 Lm
Maintenance of Flood
Mitigation Structures and

Lucia, | Malabon-Tullahan River a;a;;nbaogne-TSLﬁ;i?r?River UnitCost: Unit Cost:
Quezon | Improvement, p T
City Sta. 8+100 to Sta. 8+750, ir:g;ov&r}ggtr; glrtg:,y Sta. P110.132T/Lm 100.705T/Lm
Tullan, Quezan ity Allocation: Estimated Cost:
; (Construction of Flood
(Construction of Flood BN
Mitigation Structure) Mitigation Structure) PhP 100M PhP 100M
Justification:

e Identification of project location and increase in physical target.

e Sta. 8+100 to Sta. 8+750 covers 2 barangays (Sta. Monica & Sta. Lucia, Left & Right banks), however,
Improvement at Brgy. Sta. Monica is already included in the GAA, hence, the modified project focused on
the banks of Brgy. Sta. Lucia.

o Increase in physical target is due to decrease in volume of earthworks.

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is in order; hence,
approval hereof is recommended.
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NOTE: Copies of the approved project modification requests are forwarded to the Office of Undersecretary Maria Catalina E. Cabral, PhD, CESO I,

MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
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